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Chrysler LLC Statement Regarding Pelosi and Reid Letter to Treasury

November 7, 2008, Auburn Hills, Mich. - "We appreciate that Congress recognizes the significance of the domestic

auto industry to the health of the overall economy. We will continue to urge Congress and the Bush Administration to
immediately address the liquidity crisis facing the automotive industry due to the economic downturn and the lack of

available financing for our dealers and customers."
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




